
From: Owen, Samantha
To: "Bea trueblood"
Subject: RE: New Message From Eklutna Hydro - CONTACT US
Date: Wednesday, January 24, 2024 3:58:00 PM

Hello,

Thank you for your comment. Just to clarify, the Project Owners executed a term sheet with AWWU that would
allow them to execute the AWWU portal valve option if (and only if) it's included in the Final Fish and Wildlife
Program that will be issued by the Governor in October.

Please feel free to reach out if you have any follow-up questions on the project.

Regards,

Samantha Owen
Senior Regulatory Consultant

owen@mcmillen.com
C: (305) 409-5201 | O: (206) 743-9251
2607 Western Ave, Unit 360, Seattle, WA 98121
mcmillencorp.com

-----Original Message-----
From: Bea trueblood <mail@eklutnahydro.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 6:28 PM
To: owen@mcmjac.com
Subject: New Message From Eklutna Hydro - CONTACT US

CAUTION: This email was received from an external source

So we now know that awwu, at the direction of mayor bronson,signed a 35-year contract with the power companies
in the fall of 2023 for the AWWU Portal valve in exchange for a bargain price on water. This secret deal happened
before the end of the Alternatives analysis and way before the public process.

Now that is corruption, FOLKS.
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